
From: Coney, Lisa < > On Behalf Of Greenway, 

Iain 

Sent: 17 February 2023 11:58 

To: Quinn, Naoimh <  Stokes, Jacqui 

< >; Greenway, Iain 

< > 

Subject: Publication of Historic Environment Division’s ‘Conservation Principles: 

Guidance for the sustainable management of the historic environment in Northern 

Ireland 

Dear Consultee, 

In 2021, DfC Historic Environment Division (HED) ran a public consultation (13 

August – 08 October) on its draft ‘Conservation Principles: Guidance for the 

sustainable management of the historic environment in Northern Ireland’.  

Following this consultation and review, HED authored a companion document 

entitled ‘Applying the Conservation Principles’ and finalised the initial ‘Conservation 

Principles’ guidance document.  These documents are now publicly available at 

Conservation Principles | Department for Communities (communities-ni.gov.uk) 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your input to the consultation 

and trust you will find the guidance beneficial.  We encourage you to share with 

anyone who has an interest in our historic environment.  

Yours sincerely 

Iain 

 

Iain Greenway| Director, Historic Environment Division | Department for 

Communities 

Ground Floor | 9 Lanyon Place| Town Parks | BELFAST | BT1 3LP 

Contact: *  | ( Tel: (028) 9081 9322 | ( DD: 

37322 

( Mobile:  
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